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NOTICE 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

CITY OF SANTA ROSA HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

INSTRUCTIONAL MATERIALS, FISCAL YEAR 2017-2018 
 

 

BE ON NOTICE that on October 11, 2017, at 6:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as 

practical, at the Santa Rosa City Hall Council Chambers at 100 Santa Rosa Avenue 

in Santa Rosa, California, the Board of Education of the City of Santa Rosa High 

School District will hold a public hearing, in accordance with Education Code 

60119, regarding the determination as to whether each pupil, including English 

learners, in the District, grades 7-12, has sufficient textbooks or instructional 

materials, or both, that are aligned to the academic content standards and consistent 

with the content and cycles of the curriculum frameworks adopted by the State 

Board of Education in the following subjects: mathematics, science, history-social 

science, and English-language arts, as well as each pupil enrolled in a world 

language or health course has sufficient textbooks or instructional materials for 

those subjects, that are consistent with the content and cycles of the curriculum 

framework adopted by the State Board.   

 

The Board of Education shall also determine the availability of laboratory science 

equipment as applicable to science laboratory courses offered in grades 9 to 12, 

inclusive. 

 

All interested persons are invited to appear and be heard at the public hearing.  If 

you cannot attend, you may submit written comments prior to October 11, 2017, to 

Santa Rosa City Schools, Attention: Superintendent, 211 Ridgway Avenue, Santa 

Rosa, California 95401 (facsimile transmission #707-528-5440). 

 
 

 

 

Posted September 11, 2017 

SRCS District Office (211 Ridgway Avenue, Santa Rosa) 

All SRCS Schools K-12 
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